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During the curriculum and teaching committee, it came to light that the Department of 
Journalism has courses with similar-ish names to the proposed VIC3001 replacement name 
(Visual Storytelling): 1) Visual Journalism and 2) Video Storytelling. 
To avoid any confusion, the new proposed name, sent by email, is “Concepts in 
Visual Storytelling.”  
 
Wells moved to request a permanent course number with this new name. Sorel seconded.  
 
The vote took place using a Google Form on Jan. 15-16, 2024.  
13 of the 15MPMT faculty members participated, and the motion passed: 
 

 
 
 


